
 

Mayor Derek Armstead, The City of Linden, 
and the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency Host Virtual Community Meeting 
 

 

 

 

The virtual community meeting will share information 
about health risks from the chemical, ethylene oxide or 

EtO, which is being emitted from a facility called the ETO 
Sterilization Plant #2. 

 

Who: For Linden & Elizabeth, NJ Residents 

What:  The meeting will focus on informing 
residents about potential health risks from a 
nearby sterilizer plant, and the EPA’s steps 
to reduce emissions. 

When: September 14, 2022 @ 6:30pm 

Where: Virtual Event 

How: Register by scanning the QR Code below, or 
by going to linden-nj.gov/epa 

 


